Science
History
Institute

Chemistry « Engineering ¢ Life Sciences

Letter from Otto B tschli to Georg Bredig, May
1918

Butschli, O. (Otto). “Letter from Otto B tschli to Georg Bredig, May 1918.”
Heidelberg, Germany, May 28, 1918. Papers of Georg and Max Bredig, Box 2,
Folder 27. Science History Institute. Philadelphia.

https://digital.sciencehistory.org/works/hn9rbyf.
Courtesy of the Science History Institute, prepared June 13, 2025 04:02 UTC

Translated by Jocelyn R. McDaniel

English Translation

Heidelberg, May 28, 1918
Dear Colleague,

Unfortunately, the delivery of my bust has been delayed. Hence, my official thanks can only
be sent out today. | don’t want to send it without enclosing a very special thank you note for
your kind appearance at the celebration. | was very pleased and honored by it.

Warm regards to you and your dear wife.

Sincerely,
O. B tschli
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